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Your Giving Supported VBS  

Thank You!  

FROM DEACON LARRY 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
First of all, to all of our fathers, natural and adoptive, stepdads and foster fathers, fathers 
in fact and fathers by care, grandfathers, great grandfathers and godfathers - may God 
bless you for the generosity of your lives on this Father's Day and every day.  We pray 
as well for all of our fathers who have gone before us in death, may they know the won-
der of God's mercy and the joy of God's love! 
 
Today's gospel speaks of growth - how seeds grow to be full ears of grain and how the 
tiniest seeds can become huge shade trees.  These parables are stories of the growth of 
the Kingdom of God.   Each day, we long for a world more generous, peaceful, merci-
ful, just, kind and welcoming.  Jesus is telling us that world can be ours if we but follow 
the example God has set for us.  God's example is to scatter and sow his goodness lav-
ishly without plotting and planning how it will grow but trusting that good produces 
good.  In his great Summa, St. Thomas Aquinas quotes the ancient saying, bonum 
diffisivum sui.  This is translated as good is diffusive of itself.  This means that the good 
yields good, goodness spreads good.  Goodness scattered produces fruit. 
 
Brothers and sisters, you and I are called to lives of generosity - of sharing the blessings 
of our lives - our talents, our spiritual gifts, and our financial gifts with our family, our 
parish, the local diocesan church, the poor and those in all kinds of need.  We are to do 
so not plotting and planning how our gifts will return to us but imitating the God who 
scatters his goodness so freely.  Episcopalian theologian Stanley Hauerwas, suggests 
that to be generous requires courage.  Perhaps he is on to something.  Think of how 
often, we pause and have to decide to be generous.  Think also of the great courage of 
Jesus in giving his very life for our salvation.  As we reflect on this reading this week, 
let us ask ourselves how the manner of our living reflects the generosity of the most 
generous Trinity - Father, Son and Spirit - who has blessed us with life, freedom, digni-
ty and goodness! 
 
Blessings and good, 
 
Deacon Larry 

Thank you for all the donations for VBS.  Your 

generosity was very appreciated. Also, 

thank you to the volunteers for sharing your 

time and many talents with our children. 

You make our week at VBS a success!  



FROM FATHER PHIL 

The Importance of Summer Giving ð Donõt Stop!  
 

My Dear Parishioners and Friends, 
 

I want to appeal to you early in this summer to help with one of our significant annual 
challenges ï the drop in summer offertory, envelope, and other giving.  Each summer as 
school ends, graduations, weddings occur, and summer vacations are taken, we find that 
many regular and occasional givers interrupt or stop their giving.  It is common for 
many, when they are away from Sunday Mass at St. Theresa, to pause their regular giv-
ing.  This summer drop in giving is not in the hundreds of dollars ï it is in the thousands 
and in fact tens of thousands over June, July and August.  Can I ask this year for your 
special help?  Would you plan your summer giving and make sure that you do not skip 
on giving to the parish while you are away.  Like your utilities bills and car notes, our 
parishes expenses donôt take a summer vacation.  Please make sure that you do not stop 
giving or skip giving as this has a tremendous impact on our parish.  While we are al-
most a year from Tropical Storm Harvey, we have been impacted in this fiscal year by 
people who generously moved their giving to help those in crisis by deferring their giv-
ing to St. Theresa.  We have had deaths and retirements that have cut back the giving of 
a number of our very generous senior members and we always are impacted by the high 
mobility of our parishioners moving to other cities and countries.  We do need your 
support ï the cheerful giving ï of every parishioner and parish family throughout the 
year and particularly during the summer. God bless you for your generosity and faith-
fulness to St. Theresa!   
 

With every good wish, blessing, and thank you for your generosity,  
 

Fr. Phil Lloyd, Pastor  
 

The Shortfall for July 2017 -May 2018 is $170,467.00 

2018 Budget  2018 Actual  (Under) / Over  

$1,321,101.00 $1,150,634.00 ($170,467.00)  

JUNE 2017 



Download a free QR code reader to your phone and scan the 

image on the right:  
 

You can also go directly on your smart phone or 

tablet to: http://www.sttheresa.cc/give . 
 

Use our electronic kiosk located in the Church, 

and swipe your card directly.  
 

Desktop users can login to our website 

www.sttheresa.cc , click on the òGivingó button on the top green 

navigation bar and select òDonations.ó 

There are several ways to access our online giving page:  

1 

2 

3 

4 

Parish Support Online Giving  

GOD LOVES  A CHEERFUL GIVER  

With Every Good Wish  

"O come, bless the Lord, all you servants of the Lord"  
Psalm 134:1 

 

In thanksgiving for his 40 years of dedication to the priesthood,  

we would like to invite you to join us in celebrating  

Fr. Phil Lloyd 

during the 10:00 a.m. Mass  

Sunday, July 15, 2018  

 

A reception will follow in the Fellowship Hall after Mass.  



WOMENõS SUMMER BOOK GROUP 

 FIVE PILLARS OF  

THE SPIRITUAL LIFE 

       BY FR. ROBERT SPITZER, S.J. 

*Eucharist  

*prayer  

*Beatitudes  

*Holy spirit   

*Contemplative life  

Join us for one or  

all of the Fridays!  
June 22 thru Aug. 3  

   10am - noon  

St. Theresa Catholic Church  

       Please RSVP at  

713.501.0663 to reserve a book.  

You are invited to a presentation 

by  

Roy Hughes  

Thursday, June 28th at 7:00 

p.m. in the Fellowship Hall  
Roy taught American History and 

U.S. Government at the U.S.  

Naval Academy and Lone Star 

College. He also served as a U.S. 

naval officer in Vietnam during 

1967 and 1968.  

Contact Ginger Tamborello at 

g.tamborello@sttheresa.cc  

The History of the 

Popes and  

the Papacy  

òMy vocation is love!ó  
           ð St. Therese of Lisieux 

 

St. Therese of the Child Jesus and  

the Holy Face  

Secular Discalced Carmelites  

will meet with us on  
Saturday, July 21, 2018  

12:00 p.m. Luncheon  

in the Fellowship Hall  

followed by Marian Prayer  

and readings.  

 

To RSVP and for more information  

please send an email to  

 hrottman@sbcglobal.net  

What Is the Secular Discalced Carmelite Order? 
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